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Welcome to the last update of this term. This week the children have
been learning about African animals - this linked with our topic in the
Autumn term when Felix went to Africa and the children remembered a
lot they had already learnt - well done. We have spent time exploring
African animals and the places they live - Karen even showed us some
pictures of her with a real lion! We used the Tapits to try and make
some animals, had a go at painting and drawing them and in PE we
enjoyed moving like African animals - can you guess which animal we are
being in the photo below?

For Maths Champion this week we have been we have been counting
actions - which linked nicely to our Sponsored Bunny Hops.

For My Happy Mind we have been making Friendships recipes - the
ingredients being what makes a good friend - and the children came up
with some really lovely ideas - well done.

All the children ook part in our Sponsored Bunny Hop - counting how
many hops they could do in 30 seconds - Great job everyone.

We have also made Easter cards and Chocolate nest cakes - yummy.

& Please remember to park responsibility and respectfully for &
All of our children and our neighbours.
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Dates to remember:

Monday 19™ February
Term 4 begins.

Friday 22" March
End of term 4

Monday 8™ April
Term 5 begins

If your child is poorly,

please.
DO NOT bring them to

session.
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# Julia Denaldson Axel Schefller

Easter Hols
A Squash &
A Squeeze
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